From: Bevins, Hannah [ ]
Sent: 05 January 2018 14:21

To: LDFconsult

Subject: Response on Behalf of National Grid

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please find the attached response on behalf of National Grid.

Kind regards

Amec Foster Wheeler on behalf of National Grid

Planning & Design| E&l UK

Amec Foster Wheeler
Gables House, Kenilworth Road, Leamington Spa, CV32 6JX
Tel +44 (0)1926 439000

n.grid@amec.com
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